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Dear William, 
 
Re:   Erection of 26 dwellings and associated access - Land to the east of Firs 
Wood Close, Northaw 
 
RE-CONSULTATION 
 
ARCHAEOLOGICAL IMPLICATIONS 
 
Thank you for advising us that amendments to the above application have been received. 
 
Our advice to the Planning Authority concerning this proposal remains unchanged from 
that provided in our correspondence dated 15th July 2019; i.e. the site has the potential to 
contain below ground archaeological remains (heritage assets), and provision should be 
made to mitigate the impact of the development on any such archaeological remains 
present via the placing of three appropriately worded conditions on any planning consent. 
 
I therefore have no additional comment to make upon the amended application. 
 
Please do not hesitate to contact me should you require any further information or 
clarification. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Alison Tinniswood BA MA ACIfA 
Historic Environment Advisor 
Environmental Resource Planning 

Mr William Myers 
Planning 
Welwyn Hatfield Borough Council 

Environment and Infrastructure 
Director: Mark Kemp 

Postal Point CHN 108 
Hertfordshire County Council 
County Hall, Pegs Lane 
HERTFORD  SG13 8DN 
 
Contact Alison Tinniswood 
Tel 01992 555276 
My ref P06/19/1370-2 
Your ref 6/2019/1370/MAJ 
E-mail: 
historic.environment@hertfordshire.gov.uk 

 
Date: 9th September 2019 
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